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Netel signs a four-year framework agreement of 
approximately MSEK 300 with Deutsche 
Telekom to expand fibre infrastructure

German operations at Netel Holding AB (publ) (“Netel”) has signed a framework agreement 
with Deutsche Telekom to expand fibre infrastructure in Hamburg and Schleswig-Holstein in 
northern Germany. The agreement is part of Netel’s establishment in the Hamburg area and its 
environs, and strengthens its position in northern Germany. The framework agreement begins 
in January 2022 and amounts to approximately MSEK 300, with equal distribution over the next 
four years.

“We have been working with Deutsche Telekom since our establishment in Germany in 2018. The 
order shows that the cooperation is stable and long-term. Demand for fibre expansion is strong in 
all of Germany and this agreement further strengthens our order book and shows that Netel is a 
part of Deutsche Telekom’s expansion plans for the coming years,” says Ove Bergkvist, President 
and CEO of Netel.

“We have already established ourselves in the eastern regions and are gradually expanding 
geographically in the important northern region of Germany. We are pleased to be able to say that 
our work is paying off. The agreement means that we’re creating a solid foundation for the coming 
years, which is also a foundation for continued expansion in the region,” says Anders Mikkola, 
Country Manager for Netel in Germany.

Netel established operations in Germany in summer 2018 and has since gradually built an 
organisation that largely consists of individuals from the rest of Netel with construction experience 
in fibre, telecom and power networks. By the end of 2021 Netel will have five project offices, 
primarily in northern Germany.

Contacts

Ove Bergkvist, CEO +46 (0)73 337 09 37 ove.bergkvist@netel.se
Peter Andersson, CFO +46 (0 )73 842 36 90 peter.andersson@netel.se
Johan Hähnel, IR +46(0)70 605 63 34 ir@netelgroup.com

This information is information that Netel Holding AB (publ) is obliged to make public pursuant to the 
EU Market Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of 
the contact persons set out above, at 2021-11-24 08:45 CET.



Press Release
24 November 2021 08:45:00 CET

  Netel Holding AB (publ) Fågelviksvägen 9 145 84 Stockholm

About Us

Netel is a full-service specialist in Infranet Services in Sweden, Norway, Finland and Germany. We 
provide Infranet services within mobile telecom networks, fixed networks and power networks. 
Our customers include telecom operators, network owners, system suppliers, property owners, 
construction companies, housing companies and tenant-owner associations.

Our business is run decentralized, with a strong local presence via 18 offices and, as of 30 June 
2021, had 610 employees. In 2020, Netel had revenues of SEK 1,847 million and pro forma 
revenues of SEK 2,303 million.
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